Steven Liang

From: Kim Jo

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 6:57 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates
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TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board C/O: Steven Liang 1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor Philadelphia,
PA 19102

| am Totally against a PWD Rate Hike,

| am Disabled and Like So many people in the city of Philadelphia, are doing the best that they can to pay all of their
monthly bills on time and to make ends meet. The Cost Of Everything Has Gotten Very Expensive During This Pandemic
And People Are Struggling Too Survive. The Money Spent To Hire An Independent Rate Board Could Have Went To The
PWD Funds.

Is City Council Hiring A Salary Review Board, To Review The High Salaries Of Some Of The PWD Executive
Employees?

| Think Philadelphians Water Bills Are Too High And Should Be Lowered, Maybe The Independent Rate Board Personnel
Can Afford To Pay Higher Water Bills But Most People Who Live In Philadelphia Cannot.





